
Ref. No.: MCHI/GEN/13-14/055 
 

October 15, 2013 
 

Dear Channel Partner, 
 
 
Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI, the association of Real Estate 
Developers from Mumbai Metropolitan Region (MMR). 
 
MCHI-CREDAI is pleased to extend a Cordial Invitation to you to join 
us in a Gala Networking Dinner on Thursday - October 17, 2013 at    
6:30 pm PROPERTY 2013, the 22nd Housing, Real Estate & Home Finance 
Exhibition, at MMRDA Grounds, Bandra-Kurla Complex.  
This is our special initiative to establish links with Channel Partners like 
yourself. 
 

A line in confirmation by return email to shabina@mchi.net or 
pr@mchi.net will be highly appreciated. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at PROPERTY 2013 on the             
17th evening. 
 
Best Wishes, 
For MCHI-CREDAI 

 
Bandish Ajmera 
Chairman, Exhibition Committee 
 
 


